
 
 

Happy 53rd True Parents' Day! 
 
Joshua Cotter 
March 21, 2012 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and with your family. 

 

Thursday, March 22 is the celebration of the 53rd True Parents' Day. On behalf of our Senior Pastor and 

National President, Reverend In Jin Moon, we want to wish all of our families a "Happy True Parents' 

Day!"  

 

At the same time that our True Parents are celebrating True Parents' Day in Korea, they will be officiating 

the Holy Blessing Ceremony on Saturday, March 24. We congratulate all of the couples from America 

who will be attending the Blessing in Korea as well as in America at our national and local ceremonies.  

 

In addition, over fifty young Second-Generation athletes from America are in Korea participating in the 

Won Gu Peace Cup Games, founded by our True Parents. We pray for their success and we know that 

these young champions will represent America with their high standard of internal and external 

excellence.  

 

As Lovin' Life Ministries prepares to celebrate its 3rd Anniversary on Easter Sunday, we deeply thank all 

of our families for your incredible love and support for True Parents in this crucial year of 2012.  

 

Once again, Happy True Parents' Day and may God bless you in all that you do.  

 

 
 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

HSA-UWC USA 

 

 

 

 


